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--------------- Forwarded Message --------------- 

From: Ed Clark [ethog3@gmail.com] 

Sent: 11/14/2018 11:39 AM 

To: contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov 

Subject: Seneca & Republic Wind 

   

Please add this to both Seneca Wind & Republic Wind projects comments. Thanks and have a 

great week.   

  

 Thank You 

 Ed Clark 

  

  

 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov


OPSB 

We now have a local school (Seneca East) that in the footprint of the S-Power – Seneca Wind LLC Project 

here in Seneca County along with four out of the five Townships (Eden, Scipio, Reed, Venice) that have 

voted to intervene against the Seneca Wind LLC Project along with four out of the five Townships 

(Scipio, Reed, Adams, Pleasant) intervening against the Republic Wind LLC project.  

We also have the World Health Organization that show the DBA’s being proposed for non-participating 

households being too loud for the location of the turbines to homes, schools and parks. Seneca County 

is not the only location that this will hold true. We are now seeing lawsuits against wind turbine 

companies across the United States for sound, vibration and infrasound. I would think that is the time to 

stop any and all projects that are in rural areas that have populations that are as densely populated as 

we have in Seneca County. These projects in other states like Indiana have now pushed them farther 

away from home and the population of towns and schools. They have legislation that is 3,960 feet or 6.5 

times the distance from the vertical tip of the blade. This is a little different than the 1.2 we now have in 

Ohio.  

I would think at this time the OPSB would want to postpone the Seneca Wind LLC Project and the 

Republic Wind LLC Project until they can confirm that these projects will not be a health risk along with 

any future project in Ohio. The OPSB needs to stand back and take a long hard look at the health and 

safety of their citizens in Ohio. These health impacts will affect a great number of people with disabilities 

along with our children. We need to learn from surrounding states as they continue to push for greater 

safety of their citizens and their citizens’ rights of the non-participating citizens.   
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